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STATE OF NEW MEXICO E%@%}?EFE
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT //

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

GARY E. JOHNSON JENNIFER A. SALISBURY 1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
GOVERNOR CABINET SECRETARY AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410
(505) 3346178 FAX: (508) 3346170

October 10, 1995

Virgil Stoabs
Benson-Montin-Greer Drlg Corp
501 Airport Dr Ste 221
Farmington NM 87401

RE: La Plata Mancos Unit #4, N-3 1-32N-13W, 30-045-20356
Dear Virgil:

On August 23, 1995, Emest Cardona tried to run a mechanical integrity test on the above-mentioned
well. The well couldn’t be tested as there was no packer or tubing in the well bore. After a review
of the gas injection well, our records show that the well has been shut-in.

According to Rule #705C paragraph one of the New Mexico Rules & Regulations Manual, whenever
there is a continuous six-month period of non injection into any injection project, storage project, salt
water disposal well or special purpose injection well, such project or well will be considered
abandoned and the authority for injection will automatically terminate ipso facto.

Authorization to inject into the La Plata Mancos Unit #4 gas injection well has been canceled as of
October 6, 1995.

Sincerely,

Johnny Robinson
Deputy O&G Inspector
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cc: Well file
UIC file
Ben Stone, UIC Coordinator Santa Fe
Frank Chavez, Supervisor District III



